
Mothers Day Elfridges Tickets on sale! 

Boldmere Community Iftar 

Would you like to be part 
of the organising team for 
the Community Iftar, or 
would you be available to 
help out on the evening 
(19th March)? If so please 
contact us by email.  

Friday 8th March 
Mothers Day Elfridges  
 
Tuesday 19th March 
Boldmere Community  
Iftar Celebration 
 
Wednesday 15th May 
Infant School Discos 
 
Thursday 16th May 
Junior School Discos 
 
Friday 14th June 
Fathers Day Elfridges  
 
Friday 5th July 
PTA Summer Fair  

Dates for Diary 

 Joke of the Week 

Why couldn’t the bike 

stand up by itself? 

It was two tired!! 

Tickets for Mothers Day Elfridges 

are on sale now. Children with 

tickets will be invited into the 

“shop” on Friday 8th March and 

will able to select their gift(s) for 

their loved ones. Gifts suitable for 

mothers, grandparents, carers, 

aunties, etc. Elfridges is strictly a 

pre-order event and as PTA Elves 

need time to purchase and wrap 

the gifts, ticket sales will close at 

8pm on Tuesday 5th March.  

We are excited to announce 

we will be hosting our 2024 

Community Iftar on the 

evening of Tuesday 19th 

March. This follows on from 

the success of last year’s 

event, where the wider 

school 

an Iftar and learnt about the 

significance of breaking fast 

during the holy month of 

Ramadan. This will be a community event which everyone 

is invited to enjoy. More information, such as ticket details, 

will be shared very soon, but for now please save the date.  

Please visit our website to purchase your tickets 

mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76797

